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As part of their regular monthly meeting last week, 
Principals and Vice Principals welcomed guests from 
the Alberta Teachers’ Association to present on Gender, 
Identity and Pronouns at an online session.

The PRISM presentation (Professionals Respecting 
Individual Sexual and Gender Minorities) was requested 
by administrators, who want to strengthen their ability 
to support students who may be navigating their own 
personal journey.

Chinook’s Edge values inclusivity and works hard to 
provide a welcoming and safe environment for all 
students.

Welcoming, Caring, Respectful and Safe Learning Environments

Passing the torch! 
After nearly 30 years as Treasurer, Susan Roy (left) has 
handed the role to new division Treasurer, Shauna 
Kaiser. Shauna is also very familiar to Chinook’s Edge, 
as she has been influential on the Finance team for 
over 16 years. Susan thought hard about which 
item might symbolize what is being entrusted in the 
handover. In the end, she chose the COLT team’s list 
of Team Norms, knowing that on top of the fiscal 
responsibilities, the Chinook’s Edge Treasurer is also 
an essential part of the Central Office Leadership 
Team. Welcome to your new role, Shauna!

Welcome to Kindergarten!
Online Kindergarten registration opens today, 
January 10, and a full ad campaign gets underway 
this week. Watch for ads in local newspapers, 
area radio stations, and Facebook.

At Chinook’s Edge School Division, we believe 
the journey of life-long learning begins young. 
We help students embrace learning early, for 
benefits that last a lifetime!


